
 

Think Creatively,  

Act Responsibly,  

Build Community 
 

 

Authorized by the International Baccalaureate Organization  •  Accredited by the Western Association of Schools and Colleges  
 10400 Zelzah Avenue, Northridge, CA 91326  •  PO Box 5077, Chatsworth, CA 91313 

818-368-7254  •  www.GPSschool.org 
 

 
 
 
June 2024 
 
Dear Preschool and Jr. K Parents, 
 
We hope you are enjoying your summer break and having great adventures with your family! We are 
happy that you have chosen to enroll your child with us for the 2024-2025 school year, and we are 
confident that your child will receive an outstanding early childhood education here. 
 
To get ready for the first day of school on September 3, 2024, you will find enclosed: 

 the 2024-2025 school calendar  

 a supply list of items you will need to bring to school on the first day of school 

 the Parent Handbook for Early Childhood 2024-2025 

 information about our Extended Day Care (EDC) program to help you with planning (registration 
for EDC will be available later this summer) 

 
For all new Preschool and Jr. K students, you will find a packet of state mandated forms that you will need 
to complete over the summer, including a physician form that your pediatrician has to complete before 
the start of school on September 3rd. These forms can be mailed or dropped off at the school office at 
10400 Zelzah Ave., Northridge, CA 91326. If your child attended Preschool at GPS last school year, you do 
not need to complete these papers again. 
 
You’ll be hearing more from us as we get nearer to the start of school in September. Meanwhile, have a 
great summer!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carol Shibel  
Head of School 
cshibel@gpsschool.org 

 


